
 

23 May 2022 
 
 

Dear Residential Care Residents and Families  
 
 
Re: Residential Care Resident COVID-19 Booster 
 
We are pleased to be able to confirm that Healthcare Australia (HCA) has once again been 
appointed the contractor for our Residential Care resident COVID-19 immunisation clinics. 
Healthcare Australia (HCA) will visit our facility this week to administer the second COVID-19 
booster vaccination. 
 
The HCA Vaccination clinics will be conducted over two days, as follows; 
 

 Wednesday 25 May  
 

Residents of Banksia, Lillipilli and Prospect Wings  
 

 Thursday 26 May  

 
Residents of Serpentine, Missingham, Riverview and Rosebank Wings 
 

Consent 

Our clinical nursing team have been liaising with residents, and where required, their 
person/s responsible, to seek consent for the vaccination. Only residents with a current 
consent form will receive the booster vaccination. 
 
Post Vaccination  
After receiving the vaccination, residents will be taken to our clinic recovery area and kept 
under observation for a minimum period of 15 minutes.  
 
Visits and Excursions  

To ensure our residents can receive their booster vaccinations and be monitored 
accordingly, we request that there be no visits and non-essential excursions for residents 

on the day they are to receive their vaccination.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding these clinics please contact Crowley Reception. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelli Potts  
EXECUTIVE MANAGER  
OPERATIONS & FINANCE  


